
DIRECTOR'S COLUMN

dedicated for a precise year. There
will, however, be a reflection on
this new procedure this year. Dur-
ing the transition, it will appear
that the association took in less
money but spent more than in
previous years. (This in no way
will have anything to do with my
house mortgage.)

When we say we are a not-
for-profit organization, it is simply
that we use a working budget and
adhere as close as possible to it
without incurring a sizable profit.'
The MAGCS runs all of its events
(meetings, seminars, dances, ete.)
as break-even occurrences. The
association does have funds set
aside in a certificate or a money
market account for unforeseen
events that may take place. But
typically, we spend what we bring
in. This is the premise, and it
works quite well.

(continued on page 28)

Aerial Equipment Service Dept. Hours
Mon.. Fri. 6:00 am -12:00 midnight
Saturday 6:00 am - 12:00 noon

CALL FOR A FREE DEMONSTRATION

Service • Parts • Sales • Rentals
Midwest Headquarters for equipment Be supplies

for the Arborist Be Landscape Industry
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2381 S. Foster, Wheeling, IL 60090 (847) 398-0620

PROUDLY SELLS Be SERVICES

AERIAL EQUIPMENT, IN

We have applied with the
Internal Revenue Service to be
considered as a not-for-profit
organization. For one reason or
another, this was never accom-
plished in the past. It does appear
that we will receive this designa-
tion for our association and thus
clean up any taxing problems we
have had in the past.

tasks have been greatly simplified.
I am also responsible for the min-
utes of our monthly meetings and
Board of Directors meetings. It is
Albie Staudt's timeless job to dis-
pense the reading of the minutes
(very important to me).

Another change approved
last year was to move our fiscal
year to coincide with the calendar
year. This change will clean up any
accounting problems we had with
declaring annual membership
dues and On Course ad revenues

Don Ferreri
Seven Bridges G. C.

My assignment, along with
past and future secretary /treasur-
ers, has been to pay the bills, keep
the budget, make deposits and do
the record keeping. With the aide
of computers and Quicken, these

This year, you have trusted in
me with keeping the MAGCS
finances I order (probably not a
good idea). I do think I have been
hiding all the problems well
enough to pass them along to the
next unsuspecting "volunteer." In
all seriousness, the Midwest is
ticking along like a finely-tuned
watch. We currently have a system
in place that works very well.
Many of the thanks go to our
Executive Secretary George Min-
nis. George handles much of the
thankless, behind-the-scenes work
of the association. He truly is
doing a fantastic job.

/I s the daylight is getting
shorter and summer is
once again coming to a

close, thoughts of putting our feet
up on the desk are just around the
corner. In my own experience and
in talking to many of you up to
this point, the golf season has
been very rewarding. So I hope
this column finds all of you enjoy-
ing many good times. As I write
this, I am happy to be driving the
Chicago Cub's bandwagon. I only
hope as you are reading this that
I'm not being run over by it!
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On a side note, this past 
weekend, I attended my twenty-
year class reunion (Naperville 
North, 1978). Talk about bazaar! 
The men did not age anywhere 
near as well as the women did. It 
then occurred to me that those 
twenty years had passed by me 
very quickly, and so did many 
experiences and encounters along 
the way. I also realized that the 
next two decades will probably 
pass just as quickly. I am aware 
that we all have our trials and 
tribulations, some of us, unfortu­
nately, more than others. But it 
also occurred to me in talking 
with former classmates how 
blessed I have been to have gotten 
into the golf course industry. I 
sometimes take for granted how it 
allows most of us the opportunity 
to work out of doors; the amenity 
of flexibility in our work day and 
family life; the excitement of new 
challenges almost daily; the ongo­

ing opportunity to play golf and 
fraternize with our good friends 
and fellow members during 
monthly, if not weekly, events and 
gatherings. 

For these reasons, I am truly 
thankful, as time goes by all too 
quickly. We lose close friends and 
family, our children grow to adult­
hood and move on, and we 
sometimes do not relish the good 
things in our lives when given the 
chance. So as not to sound 
gloomy or corny, I wanted to 
extend a reminder to all of us not 
to get hung up on the little things 
that may go awry in our lives but 
to embrace each day with excite­
ment and enthusiasm and the 
challenge to pass along a good 
intention or even a smile. I truly 
believe that if your priorities, 
whatever they may be, are kept in 
order, they will only allow us to 
live life to the fullest. -jL^llpJ 

Dan Murray -l\l- Settler's Hill G.C. 
(continued from page 8) 

knowledge, Dan nailed down his 
first superintendent's job at Kish-
waukee C.C. 

Dan's biggest accomplish­
ment to date is his family. Married 
for twenty-two years to his wife 
Jill, they raised three children: 
Shaun, 18; Kelly, 16; and Kyle, 
13. In the evenings these days, 
Dan can be found on the soccer 
field doing Pele impersonations 
with his children. In the winter, 
you can find him snowmobiling 
across the snowless cornfields of 
DeKalb. ^ j k / 
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Growers of Quality Sod 

SERVICE! 
LOCAL GROWING FOR 

EASY PICKUP OR QUICK DELIVERY. 
DELIVERY ON TIME, EVERYTIME. 

QUALITY! 
FEATURING 

ELITE KENTUCKY BLUEGRASS, 
BENTGRASS SOD, AND 
TURF-TYPE FESCUE 

• LOWER MAINTENANCE 
• MORE DROUGHT 

& SHADE TOLERANT J 
BETTER WEAR RESISTANCE I 

PRICE! 
CALL FOR A QUOTE 

630-557-2900 

Elgi, 

St. Charles' 

Chicago 

MAIN STREET 
11 MILES WEST 
OF BATAVIA, IL 

"I never want to work 
without a TRION™ LIFT again!" 

"Before, it was al­
most impossible to 
see what I was do­
ing, let alone repair 
it. Now everything 
is right where I can 
see it . . . sitting 
down!" 
" I can save an hour 
or more a day on 
maintenance time." 

Ed Ward 
Head Mechanic, Highland 

Hills Municipal C.C. 

THE ONLY LIFT SPECIFICALLY DESIGNED 
FOR GOLF COURSE EQUIPMENT 
• Several models available to lift all 3- and 4-wheel 
golf equipment up to 2,600 lbs. 

( 8 1 5 ) 4 6 9 - 8 5 0 0 
( 7 0 8 ) 3 0 1 - 8 5 0 0 

ATRION 
/VMDl/l/EST 
T U H R & T R A C T O B 
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